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Nadia Khan

From: Joann Calcagno <joanncalcagno@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 6, 2020 12:47 PM
To: Nadia Khan
Cc: hbialek@gmail.com; Al
Subject: Petition #144-20 to extend the nonconforming rear setback at 16 Crehore Drive

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Hello Miss Khan, I am writing this email to let you know that my husband and I fully support Hilary and Anders 
Bialek's petition #144-20 to extend the nonconforming rear setback at 16 Crehore Drive.  Hilary and Anders are 
wonderful neighbors and do a lot for our community and schools.  If you wish to have a conversation with us 
about this please let me or my husband know as we fully support what they want to do. 
 
I hope you are well and keep safe!! 
 
Regards, 
 
Joann Calcagno Tahn  
Al Tahn 
 
40 Sherrin Road 
Newton, MA  02462 


